Newsletter June, 2022



Hello

June already and now that Memorial Day is over the weather should be getting better. At least that seems like the way things go. Our Fun Fly was a good time, the weather was not bad at all. Thank you to all who came out to participate in the fun. We had lots of different aircraft flying and I even gave my P-38 its maiden flight and it's still in one piece!

The clubhouse worked out great, plugged in the coffee pot, turned on the heat, it was amazing. Dave Miller was out taking some great photos, thank you for doing those great shots.

We still need a field work day to stain our benches and clean up the field. We can talk about that at next meeting. Our Appreciation Lunch out at the field is June 25th don't forget to mark your calendars.

Tuesday night flying has started, see you out at the field.

Destry

'Tis the Season!

Flying season is upon us! Be sure your batteries are OK. Cycle your batts if they are nickel cadmium-put new batts in your 2.4 Ghz xmtr and charge and inspect your electric motor batts.

Chuck Curtis

Gallatin Eagles Upcoming Events June 2022

Tuesdays, Pilot Training, 5:00 PM until dark. Every Tuesday until end of Summer (Weather permitting).

14, Tuesday, 7:15 PM, Meeting at the field.

25, Saturday, Appreciation Day

For more information on club events see our website: gallatineagles.org/calendar

Newsletter June, 2022

Dues for 2022

We are off to a reasonably good start on renewals this year but there are still a lot of last years members who have not renewed their membership. Flying season is upon us and you should <u>not</u> be flying without a current membership. So far only 34 of the 60 members from last year have renewed and we already have 4 new members. Only 4 of last years members are delinquent in AMA so I still expect nearly everyone is planning to renew. The best way to pay is to send a check payable to Gallatin Eagles, to Chuck Curtis at 119 W. College St. Bozeman, MT 59715. Dues are \$55 Adult or Family, \$20 Youth. MSU students/faculty get 1/2 price memberships. As always, we will accept money at the field as well. Brian is still working to activate an online pay system.

Chuck Banta Membership Coordinator

Armed Forces Day Fun Fly, May 21, 2022.

Photos by Dave Miller







Newsletter June, 2022



Newsletter June, 2022





Club Officers for 2022

ry Jacobs 581-4374 7 Nelson 599-4222 Banta 600-6846 7 Westberg 580-3834 7 ck Curtis 587-4934 7 ck Banta 585-1225
Johnson 585-7541

^{*}Items for newsletter, please email to: sjohnson825@msn.com